
Summer 2024 

Dear Team Lynch 6th Grader, 

 

Welcome to SIXTH GRADE!  I would like to take this opportunity to welcome you back to 

Butler Elementary School.  I am so happy to have YOU in my class!  I am very excited about all 

the wonderful and exciting things we will be learning this year! I can’t wait to get started on our 

path of learning together! Sixth grade is a great opportunity to discover new friends, celebrate 

old friends, and challenge yourself to new heights.  It is going to be a very special year! 

 

It is my hope that this year we will form a partnership to make your last year at Butler 

productive and fun.  Part of enjoying your classroom community is getting to know your 

teacher so I’ve written a “mini-bio” to help you learn a bit about me. On June 26th my husband 

Michael and I celebrated our fourteenth wedding anniversary. Over the summer we spent 

lots of time as a family with our 12½ year old daughter, Olivia, her brother Michael 10½ 

years old and our dog Nola. In July we visited family in Ohio and in August we enjoyed 

some vacation time and fun in the sun in Ocean City, New Jersey.  Our weekends this summer 

were filled with some other adventures as well as time around the house relaxing and doing 

projects. In our house we are “sports crazy” (Go Flyers!!!) and love to watch both college 

and professional Philadelphia sports.  Our children also keep us very busy with softball, 

baseball, wrestling, and volleyball where we love to watch them play and cheer them on.  In 

addition to sports, we love to spend time relaxing at the beach, four wheeling as well as 

spending time with family and friends.  The fall will be very exciting in our house as Olivia 

will start 7th grade and Michael will be in 5th grade. 

 

 I love to learn and can never get enough education.  I graduated with a Bachelor of Science 

Degree from Temple University and I have a Master of Arts in Education from Gratz College. 

2 years ago, I also recertified my National Board Certification.  This is my 21st  year at Butler 

and 15th year in 6th grade. I have been thinking of all sorts of ways we will continue to work 

collaboratively and independently and cannot wait to get our year started. Throughout the 

year you will be encouraged to have a positive attitude along with a willingness to stretch 

out of your comfort zone as we try new things and embark on our learning journey.  

 

 

 

See you on opening day! 

Mrs. Lynch 

 

 

 

 


